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Book of the week 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

 

This week we have been learning all about Easter and  

We have made some fantastic Easter cards. 
 

 

 

 

English/Understanding the World 

This week we read the Easter story and talked about why and how people 

celebrate Easter. We then practised writing Easter cards remembering to write who 
it is to and from. 

Some of our afternoon children have been doing some cooking and now know how 

to make scrambled eggs. We have also been keeping an eye on the beans we 

planted during science week and noticed that it has started to sprout! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Maths 

We had great fun playing number games and did a great job recognising numbers 

up to 10 this week.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

French 

We have been learning lots of new language in French. We now know how to 

count to 10, names some colours, say the days of the week and we have started 
to answer to “Ça va?” (how are you?). We will answer with, 

“Ça va bien” – I’m good 

“Comme ci, comme ça” – so-so 

“Ça va mal” – I’m not good 
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Expressive Arts and Design 

We have been very busy this week making our Easter cards. Some of us did 

bubble painting, some made fluffy chicks and some of us painted lambs!  

We also decorated our own Easter eggs and made chicks using big yellow 

pompoms.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remember 

 Do not bring any toys from home to Nursery in case it gets lost or broken. 

 For the safety of your child, please make sure the gate is properly closed 

when enter/exiting Nursery. 

 If you bring your child in wellies, make sure they also have school shoes to 

change in to. 
 

Next week 

 Nursery Farm Trip – Tuesday 27th March 9.15 to 11.45. 

 Easter Bonnet Parade – Thursday 29th March. Please bring your child in 

with their Easter bonnets for the parade at 9:30.  

 Last day of school – Thursday 29th March. Nursery children will finish at 

12pm as per usual or if you are staying in the afternoon then you will 

finish at 1.30pm (There will be NO Little Rascals). 
 

 

  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 

 Practise writing your name 

 Decorate an Easter egg 

 Go on a shape walk and see how many different shapes you can find 

 
 

Just a note to say:  

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Miss Wong, Mrs Higgs and Mrs Porphire 
 
Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been up to at home and fill 
in a ‘WOW’ moment sheet! 
 


